
Cedarwood Neighborhood Association 
Annual Meeting April 30, 2015 

7:00 – 9:00pm 

Woodside’s Garage, Waltham, MA  

 

Minutes 

  
 Dues going up $5, $10 in next two years (total of $15 in 2016 and $20 in 2017) 

 Activities  

o same 5 Events,  

o meet your neighbor at Kathleen's, [Changed to Nipper-Maher after break-in during 

annual meeting] 

o picnic on hold bc of park reno 

 Gail - Gardening 

o Looking for water volunteers 

o Will be updating plantings at entrance 

 Newsletter - Lynelle 

o any feedback email 

o no ads permitted, just general news for cedarwood 

 Publicity - signs for neighborhood events with no addresses on it 

 Scholarship- Ann Marie  

o $1500, has to be cedarwood resident,  

o 2015 announced on 28th.  

o Check goes to school after freshman year. 

 Officers- 

o Co-Pres: Bill Bennett, Lynelle Devine , Kathleen Gambale, Kevin Delaney,  

o vp- Hans Brings,  

o treasurer - Elise Ghittelman 

 Joe Giordano- Ward seven councilman  

o be patient with sewer issues, contact if issues. 

o Playground getting done.  

o Polaroid site - traffic issues? Yes- blocking traffic, will look into stop line.  

o Will also see about getting mulch for entrance.   

o Gas digging, better signage and earlier to stop all the turn-arounds. 

 City doesn't know who is doing tv inspections, mayor will address. 

 Pat O'Brien -councilor -  

o citywide - biggest accomplishment - purchase of Fernald school and it's acreage.  

o Zoning meeting - how can we improve? Brainstorming session.  

o Will be getting progress reports from city engineers every 2 weeks on sewer project. 

Seems to be going well so far. 

 


